
From: Kerri Silvernell
To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Friday, July 21, 2017 8:02:45 AM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

The proposed plan will fill surrounding valleys with mine waste rock and tailings.
Protecting spawning habitat for threatened and endangered fish is critically important.
We love wild Idaho and the Salmon river.  Please consider the residents above a foreign company.
Respectfully,
Don and Kerri Silvernell
ksilvernell@gmail.com

Mrs. Kerri Silvernell




